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19th May 2020. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

SCHOOLS UPDATE – MAY 2020 

 

I am writing to keep you informed of the West Norfolk Academies Trust’s position regarding the 
Government’s latest advice for schools to reopen. The Government has advised all schools to get 
ready to open for Nursery, Reception, Year One and Year Six children from Monday 1 June 2020 in 
addition to the children of critical workers and vulnerable children. We have received guidance as to 
what this should look like. 

 

The Trust has been working with our schools to carry out risk assessments in line with Government 
advice and are currently planning to re-open for the aforementioned pupils with a staggered start 
commencing Monday 1 June 2020.  It is our intention to allow Year Six children to start on June 1, 
Year One children on June 2 and EYFS to start on June 3.  The Trust will continue to review the 
situation and make its final decision on whether to reopen for these year groups on Thursday 
28 May 2020. 

 

Any children who are in Years Two, Three, Four and Five, who are not already attending as children 
of critical workers, will continue to access their learning via The Oak National Academy, located on 
our website.  This will be the same curriculum that the children will follow in school.   

 

If you require any support or information, please contact the office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Joanne Borley 

Headteacher 

 

 


